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21 December 2020 
 
Hon Jan Tinetti  
Minister for Women  
Parliament Buildings 
 
Dear Jan  
Thank you for your recent engagement on Budget 2021. As you will be aware, we have 
set a very high bar for the initiatives that will be invited for submission, limited to only the 
most critical cost pressures and urgent manifesto commitments. 
I have considered the cost pressures that you outlined in your letter, and am inviting you 
to submit all three. 
 
Providing claimant funding for the Mana Wāhine Kaupapa Inquiry  
This cost pressure initiative will expand on the existing Government commitment to fund 
the Mana Wāhine Kaupapa Inquiry. 
 
Continued funding for the Gender Pay Taskforce  
This cost pressure seeks time-limited funding to allow the Manatū Wāhine Ministry for 
Women to continue to provide funding for personnel with the joint Gender Pay Taskforce. 
 
Addressing infrastructure shocks for Manatū Wāhine Ministry for Women  
This cost pressure initiative will enable Manatū Wāhine Ministry for Women to address 
externally-driven critical risks around delivery. 
 
Please note that while I have invited these initiatives to be submitted, this does not 
guarantee that they will receive funding. The Treasury will assess the value for money 
and relative priority of all initiatives, and this advice will help to inform the shape of the 
final Budget 2021 package to be decided by Budget Ministers. Therefore, I expect that 
all initiatives will be supported by a robust case for funding and a strong evidence base, 
as well as scaling and reprioritisation options. 
Yours sincerely 

 
Hon Grant Robertson 
Minister of Finance 
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